
  
 
 
DARJ/GN/474                                                                                                                                               28/07/2020 
 

 

 
Shri Kiren Rijiju Ji 

MoS (IC), Youth Affairs and Sports 

Government of India 

 

Re: Recognition of Chess Boxing Sports 

Adarniya Kiren Rijiju ji 

I am writing to you regarding a letter I have received from the Chess Boxing Organization of India which 
has been promoting the sports in India. The organization is the Only Indian organization affiliated to the 
World Chess Boxing Organization (WCBO), Germany.  
 
Chess Boxing, as I am informed, started in Europe in early 2000s and spread across the world and India. 
The first Chess Boxing World Championships was organized in 2003 in Netherlands. In India, the 
organization was formed in 2011 by kickboxing official and former Indian kickboxing and karate 
champion Montu Das. 
 
For your kind reference, I am enclosing of the letter, and other organization-related documents sent to me 
by the organization.  
 
I shall be highly obliged if you could have the matter examined and assist in the recognition of this sport, 
as per the rules and policies of the Sports Ministry. 
  

Kind regards, 

 
 
RAJU BISTA 
Member of Parliament, Darjeeling 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 














